Baton Twirling Association Cymru (BTAC) Advice to clubs June 2020 EXTERNAL

BTAC Covid-19 Lockdown Rule and guidance for return to training in Wales
29th May – 21st June 
	Welsh Assembly Guidance
	BTAC Advice

	The emphasis in Welsh Government messaging has shifted from "Stay at Home" to "Stay Local". People are now able to drive within their local area to commence exercise, and are able to undertake any activity outdoors subject to access restrictions and within their own ability to manage safely. Many beauty sports, public land and private facilities remain closed with no access.

People may meet with a person or persons from a maximum of one other household at a time for exercise, as long as social distancing is maintained.

Outdoor sports courts may be opened following lockdown review on June 18, and facilities should make preparations to reopen safely. 

	We are very much still in a state of lock-down.  The only training that may happen at present is digital training via Zoom or Microsoft teams (Ensure you have the relevant insurance for online teaching)

Training outdoors may happen if there is on 2 households involved and one would be the household of the coach.  This must happen in an outdoor space, within 5 miles of the home’s of both participants and social distancing and the 2 metre rule must be adhered to.

There are currently no outdoor sports facilities open.



Date of Next Review: 21st June 2020
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